
Marcus Holmstrand new CFO at Catella

Marcus Holmstrand has been appointed CFO and member of the Group Management at Catella.
Marcus who has worked as Group Business Controller at Catella since 2011 takes up the post with
immediate effect.

“Since the beginning of 2014 Catella has undergone major change in order to create the necessary
conditions for achieving stable long-term profitability and growth. Marcus is very familiar with
Catella, and in his role as Group Business Controller he had a central role in the change process. In
his new role Marcus will continue to focus on enhanced efficiency and analysis within the new
business-focused organisational structure,” says Knut Pedersen, President and CEO of Catella.

Marcus Holmstrand has many years of experience from working at management level in listed
companies. He has worked closely with Group Management in his role as Group Business Controller
at Catella. Marcus was previously Group Business Controller at Haldex, and prior to that he was
Controller at the SCA Group.
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